
An update from Quality 
Assurance Department

Dear Students,
We will be providing you with weekly updates on various policies that are 

developed to protect your interests and rights in Nelson College London. 
The update for this week focuses on  ‘Appeal Against Admissions Decision 

Policy’.
This policy was developed with an aim to ensure that fairness & reliability 

are the embedded principles within admissions, recruitment and 
selection processes.
are the embedded principles within admissions, recruitment and 
selection processes.

The policy enables the College to have transparent processes for handling 
complaints of prospective students. 

Purnima  Mehta
Quality Assurance Manager
Nelson College London

The link to the policy on NCL website is as follows:  
https://nelsoncollege.ac.uk/sites/default/files/inline-
files/Appeal%20Against%20Admissions%20Decision%20Policy%20ve
r%201.7%20PM.pdf
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